
 
Victorian Notice to Mariners 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

Maritime Safety Victoria 
A branch of Transport Safety Victoria 
 
PO Box 2392, Melbourne Victoria 3001  T 1800 223 022 
E info@transportsafety.vic.gov.au   transportsafety.vic.gov.au/msv 

Australia – Victoria 

No. 050 (P) of 2022 

WEST BASS STRAIT – PORT FAIRY 

Date: EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

Details: 
Mariners are advised that Notice to Mariners No. 206 (Temporary) of 2021 is referred and 
cancelled.  
 
Previous Notice No. 206 was issued following a capsized Half Cabin Vessel approximately 
5NM south of Port Fairy which has not been sighted since. 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the area. 
 
AUS Charts and Publications Affected: 
AUS 349, AU439142 
 
Victorian Charts and publications affected: 
Nil 
 
 
Further Notice: 
No further Notice will be issued. 
 
 
 
 

SHAUN RODENBURG 
Acting Director Maritime Safety 

 15/02/2022


